
Dear Bedford School Board of Education, Administration, Teacher, Staff, and All Alumni, 

This is your INVITATION to all, present and past, to attend the 50 year Anniversary and Celebration of the 
Bedford High School. You are invited to return to BHS for this two day event, and to enjoy the festivities! 

. ­
We are excited to officially announce and invite you to the Bedford High School 50th Anniversary Celebration 
the weekend of September 25-26. We have planned a celebration of 50 years of Bedford High School, 'which 
first opened its doors in the fall of 1965 at the corner of Dean & Jackman Roads. 

BEDFORD HIGH SCHOOl 50th ANNIVERSARY CElEBRATION OVERVIEW 

FRIDAY EVENING, September 25, Homecoming in the BHS Stadium 

•	 Alumni Mingle, 4-6:30pm in a carnival atmosphere near the stadium 

•	 Shuttles will be provided to both the stadium on Friday night and to the Junior High School Gym for 
the "Program" on Saturday. 

•	 Pre-game, 6:30pm to honor the 2015 Homecoming Queen and Court 

•	 Halftime BHS Band show, then an introduction of the 

•	 Alumni taking the field, both Douglas Rd BHS and Jackman Rd BHS 

SATURDAY, September 26, in the Bedford High School & the Junior High School 

•	 Open House beginning at l1am. A chance to walk the high school halls once again. During the tour, 
you'll find memorabilia, displays from all aspects of the school, an honor area to alumni lost in war, 
athletic program and sports coaches and memorabilia, and a couple rehearsals happening at the end 
of A Hall. Refreshments and more will be in the cafeteria. 

•	 After a short walk or ride on one of the shuttles, the 50th Celebration Program will begin at 2:30pm in 
the Junior High Gym. There, you will meet alumni, present and former board of education, 
administr<1tors,..-tea£hers,-<l.nd alJ-we-can find. You will e.xperi.enceperfor:mances by present and_alumnl .. 
band, orchestra, choir and theater. Directors from the past are all planning to be there to guide them 
in the performance. 

We are writing you, as our plan is to especially recognize you, and all that gather for the Cel~.bration Program 
on Saturday afternoon. You are encouraged to share this invitation with those close to the memories of 

Bedford High Schools and its wonderful past 50 years. 

Cordially, 
Evelyn Powers 
50th Anniversary Celebration Chair 

Contacts: 
Evelyn Powers ep@bloomington.in.us 

Paul Stanifer pstanifer@gmail.c m 

For all of the latest information, please visit 

www.Bedford50th.com 
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